
For many years, we’ve invited our neighbors to 
partner with us during the holiday season as we 
provide food to those in need in our local area.

Together, through your generosity and compas-
sion, we’ve provided thousands of families with a 
meal for which they can truly give thanks.

This holiday season, we are inviting you to fill 
this bag with non-perishable foods like cereal, 
canned vegetables, soup, and boxes of mashed 
potatoes.  A list of some of the most common items 
needed can be found on the back of this sheet. 
Please ensure all donated items have their original 
labels and are not expired. 

Please leave this filled bag 
on your doorstep by 10:00 a.m. on 

Saturday, November 23.

You don’t need to be home for us to collect the 
bag, simply fill it up and leave it outside your front 
door. Our team of young people will stop by and 
collect the bags between 11:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.

Alternatively, you may drop off your donation 
during business hours at the address below:*

Spencerville Seventh-day Adventist Church
c/o Spencerville Adventist Academy

2502 Spencerville Road
Spencerville, MD, 20868

301.384.2920 office

office@spencervillechurch.org

WE NEED YOUR 
HELP FILLING 

THIS BAG 

SHOPPING LIST

Please leave this filled bag 
on your doorstep by 10:00 a.m. on 

Saturday, November 23.

□ Macaroni and cheese

□ Canned vegetables (corn, green beans, carrots, peas)

□ Cereal (Corn Flakes, Cheerios, Frosted Mini Wheats)

□ Canned fruit (Peaches, Pears, Apples)

□ Cans of soup (Vegetable, Minestrone, Chicken Noodle)

□ Rice (bags or boxes)

□ Stuffing

□ Instant mashed potatoes

□ Cream of mushroom soup

□ Gravy mixes

□ Cranberry Sauce

□ Muffin or corn bread mix

□ Packaged bread crumbs

□ Pie crust mix and fillings

Thank you for your generosity!

Canned items must have their original labels, and all items must be within their “best-by” date and not expired.

PLEASE NOTE

*Please leave donations inside the lobby at the elementary 
entrance immediately on your right after the stop sign.

INTERESTED IN THE RESULTS
OF THIS FOOD DRIVE?

Scan this QR Code with the 
camera on your mobile device to 
see results and photos from last 
year’s food drive. Check back on 
November 25 to see how your 
contributions helped make this 
year’s drive successful!


